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The Leadership Development Committee met via Zoom on September 27, 2021. Glenn Phillips 
has removed his name from consideration for a BMAL position in 2022. He will continue to 
serve the remainder of his term through December. The committee proposes this revised slate 
of officers and members-at-large for consideration by the House of Delegates. 
 

PROPOSED 2022 M-AD BOARD 
President Brian Schreiner 
Executive Vice President Steve Kirsch 
Immediate Past President Bob Eckman (non-elected position) 
Secretary David Kelly, Jr. 
Treasurer Dave Welter 
Members at-large Sheryl Berlin 
 Anne Bureau 

 Jay Butterfield 
 Rafi Hasib 

  
The committee continues to work with the DP and EVP to identify members for possible 
consideration for various committee and Ops Team appointments. 
 
As mentioned previously, if you have any questions or comments about the committee’s 
selection process, candidate information or other aspects of this process, please contact any of 
the committee members. 
 
On behalf of the committee, I thank you for the opportunity to serve the District. 
 
 
Submitted by the Leadership Development Committee: 

John Santora, 2021 Chair 
Joe Cerutti 
Bill Colosimo 
Rafi Hasib 
Steve Skolnick 

 


